
The following amendments have been made to the IT Consulting Services-Legacy 
Application Conversion Request for Quotes: 

1. The RFQ response submission date has been revised from Tuesday, September 

10, 2024 to Wednesday, September 18, 2024, 5:00 PM.

2. The pre-bid conference call has been rescheduled from Thursday, August 22, 2024 

10:00 AM to Tuesday, August 27, 2024, 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM

3. Question and answer submission date has been rescheduled from Friday, August 23, 

2024 5:00 PM to Tuesday, August 27, 2024 5:00 PM.
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Date 

August 23, 2024 


